

UWA MUSIC STUDENTS' SOCIETY COMMITTEE MEETING 2019

12th August 2019

G12

1pm-2pm

Present: Peyton Hawkins, Hannah Tungate, Timothy Walker, Kira O'Dell, Jet Kye Chong, Georgia Crowe, Max Bosworth, Will Leyland, Alex Wallace, Nicole Smith

Apologies: Steph Winter, Mina Mitric, Chels Davis, Olivia Tan,

Absent: Charles Barblett

Meeting open at 13:03

Approval of previous minutes

- Approved by Tim Walker
- Seconded by Peyton Hawkins

President

Welcome back to semester 2. Goal today is get dates locked in

Social - As Tabled

- Presale for Ball to end on Sunday 18th
- More facebook posts. Liv to do schedule. Need to plug it lots and make sure there is a ticketing link on all the posts. Plus post when we will be selling in the common room.
- Tables...Winthrop delayed presale price?
 - If people commit to buying a table in one go they can still get the presale price til the end of September
- Waapa price will remain \$125 to encourage them to join.
- Social media - Georgia to produce pre-sale ends graphics by tomorrow (Tues). Georgia/Liv/Hannah to schedule some posts for each day this week.

Concerts - as tabled

Women's Concert - quick PMI - (plus minus interesting)

- Thank you for making it happen
- More engagement from our members would have been good.
- Yay for victor, he's the real MVP.
- All the planning and prep was great, just turned out to be a less than ideal day for people turning up. Learn from this.

Variety Night - need volunteers

- Mockingbirds confirmed
 - Who can help? Alex, max might be able to
 - Tim can help set up
 - Nicole can help set up
-
- **Pride Concert** - pride dept keen, down side is pride week is during week 6. 2nd-6th Sept. same week as first main stage concert.
 - Jet to talk to Martha. Tues is possible, jet maybe busy.

Education - as tabled

Kira's report was lit and creative - check out the fonts and graphics

Staff/student Debate Tues 27th August 5pm - locked in and happening

-

- List of people Izaak, Cate, Victor? Quinn? Lydia?
- Finlay?
- Get Sarah Collins to chair?
- 3min presentation? 5 might be better says jet
-
- Staff: Jonathan, Jim, Alan, Andrew ,cecilia, Louise
- Kira will contact everyone and get some people lined up. Ideally get people from different year groups etc.
- Everyone start mentioning it to friends
- Pubs forms are getting done - Kira is on it, Georgia will get a poster done for next week.

Welfare

- Physical Care Workshop - date either: 3/9 (week 6) or 10/9 (week 7)
- **10/9 week 7** common lunch hour. Lock it in.

Outreach - as tabled

- Tim got us money from FABLE ...wooo go Tim
- **WASO Event:** 10th October let's lock this ASAP - Tim to liase with Fiona this week to get this locked in
 - If need be we will move/cancel the MSS takeover concert.
 - Is it possible to relabel it as the centre stage event? MSS takeover?

Treasury - see report

- Main thing is Ball ticket sales and get SPGs done for Friday!
- SPG reports: due Friday, things we could be applying for:
 - Pride concert,
 - Spring concert
 - Welfare week - Peyton and Mina to talk plans get ideas ask for money now
 - OT event
- Cecilia concerts set dates, wait for other events to be locked in and Jet/Hannah talk with Cecilia about the free dates for Tues CLH.

Music C.V event...?

- Pip is on it, will get back to Hannah/Peyton with potential people to run it. Will let Pip know potential dates.
- Relay for Life - Steph and liv to work on this and get back to us next meeting
- Delete Ian gander troll
 - done - thanks Georgia
- SU ball? Who wants to drink wine with liv?
 - Maybe keen but everyone is Poor.

Meeting end 1:50 [WAHOO quick short meeting well done everyone, top job]

Action Items:

Tim:

- Liaise with Fiona re: waso dates get that locked in ASAP.

Hannah:

- Sort out try booking to fit in table sales and check presale end date.
- Write a post for when we'll be selling in the common room.
- Put event dates in calendar

Kira:

- Finalise the details of the debate.
- Get pubs forms done and sorted.

Olivia:

- Write some facebook posts to plug the ball presale. Make sure ticketing link goes on the post. If struggling for ideas, ask for help :)
- Find some good memes.
- Relay for Life, talk to Steph, what are we doing?

Jet:

- Variety night stuff (you know what you gotta do)
- Follow up with Martha from Pride dept re: concert date
- Organise Spring concert series
- Talk to Peyton/Chels about SPG funding for events. **Due Friday 16/08**

Georgia:

- Ball presale graphics
- Debate graphics
- Any other pubs/social media requests

Mina:

- Talk to Peyton re: SPG funding needs for Welfare week/Physical Health Seminar **Due Friday 16/08**
- Get publication requests in to Georgia ASAP (by the end of the week, Sun 18th)

Steph

- Relay for Life, talk to Liv, what are we doing?

Everyone:

- Sell ball tickets
- Plug the ball. Everyone loves the ball.